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Antonia Hover

From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:00 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101

Customer correspondence for docket 20160101 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 2:37 PM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ROBERT STEPHEN KRING [mailto:bobkring@me.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 1:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities Inc 
 
Attn:  Florida Public Service Commission 
 
Over the past year we have had an over 100% increase in the cost of water, and now once again Utilities Inc is going 
before the board for another increase in water rates. 
At this juncture it is imperative that the Public Service Commission take the consumers interests above the profits of  
Utilities Inc, after all a recent increase of over 100% indicates that the Commission failed to put the consumer ahead of 
external interests at the earlier meetings evaluating raising costs to the people. 
Water belongs to all Florida residents, and to grossly profit from that which all Floridians have a right to is not equitable, 
thusly it is requested that the raise being considered for Utilities Inc be denied.  Furthermore, it might be prudent to re-
evaluate the over 100% increase granted last year, in spite of the company maintaining a profitable position. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention and strong consideration to deny any further increases in rates to Utilities 
Inc. 
 
Robert Kring 
224 Markham Wds RD 
Longwood, Fl 32779 
 




